ARNDELL

12 July 2012

Changed Uniform School Hours
for
Week 1 Term 3 Only

The Uniform Shop will be open on
Tuesday 17 July 8.20am to 11am
Thursday 19 July 2.3pm to 4.pm

Please be advised that the uniform shop will not be open
on
Tuesday afternoon
or

Thursday morning for this week only

Normal opening hours resume Tuesday 24 July
(I apologise for any inconvenience)

Elizabeth Moore
Co-ordinator



